Coastal Bend Chapter TAPT Meeting Minutes

May 16, 2012

Meeting was called to order by President Linda Madden @ 10:17 a.m.

President Madden lead the Pledge of Allegiance and Richard Davis said the Prayer.

Meeting participants were introduced along with our meeting sponsors, Corpus Christi Freightliner and Thomas Gulf Coast.
A motion was made to wave the reading of the March Minutes.  Minutes are posted monthly on the CBC-TAPT Website.


Motion was made by Jimmy Kendrick and seconded by Robert Martinez

Vote was unanimous; motion carried.

Treasurers’ Report was given by Jimmy Kendrick. 


Motion was made by Steve Bachelor and seconded by Angie Sherman.


Vote was unanimous; motion carried.

Old Business:


Conference information was discussed and a reminder on early conference 
registration deadline of June 1st.
New Business:


President Madden read Patrick Hernandez’s letter of resignation from the position 
of President Elect.  

A motion was made by Larry Curlis to except the resignation and seconded by 
Jimmy Kendrick.  Vote by membership was unanimous; motion carried.
Annual Scholarships were presented as follows:
Bob Parson’s Memorial Scholarship recipient – Sonya Muniz from Industrial High 

CBC-TAPT Scholarship recipients were Itzely Vega from Mathis High, Dena DeBord from Industrial High and Emilie Hilliard from Nacogdoches High.

New Officers were elected for the 2012-13 school year and are as follows:

President: Steve Bachelor

President: Elect: Robert Martinez

Secretary: Carol Trevino

Treasurer: Andrea Castillo

Historian: Laura Villegas 

Meeting adjourned at 11:02 a.m. 

Motion to adjourn was made by Robert Martinez and seconded by Rosie Huerta. 
Vote was unanimous; motion carried.
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